NOTICE

To : ALL STAKEHOLDERS
Date : 08 APRIL 2025

Subject : NOTICE OF PROJECT SUSPENSION — SDF FUNDING 2024/2025

I
Dear Valued Applicants and Stakeholders,

Re: Suspension of SDF Funding Project for 2024/2025 Financial Year

The Gauteng Gambling Board hereby notifies all applicants and interested parties that the advertised project
for the SDF funding for the 2024/2025 financial year has been suspended until further notice.

This decision has been necessitated by the identification of priority issues that require immediate attention. We
appreciate your understanding in this regard and assure you that we will provide regular updates as more infor-
mation becomes available.

Should you have any inquiries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Best regards,

Ms. Karabo Mbele
Chief Executive Officer
Gauteng Gambling Board

Your cooperation is appreciated.



